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Hi, 
 
     I'm writing in support of using the Oaks nursing home at 165th and 
Aurora as a homeless shelter.  Our friends and neighbors needs this kind 
of support, especially during the global pandemic and the depression 
that will undoubtedly follow it. 
 
      My house is two blocks from this location.  I urge you to put this 
in my "back yard". 
 
Thanks, 
Peter Darley 
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